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- Moms Weekend
- Founders Day 2018
- Varieties First Cuts

Moms Weekend

On February 3rd-4th, the chapter hosted the annual Moms Weekend. The
weekend was filled with activities for the over 70 mothers in attendance, and
was highlighted by the annual Mothers Day Auction. The auction was a huge
success by raising $10,000 for the Moms Auxiliary fund. 

Founders Day 2018



Thank you to all that attended the 2018 Eta Chapter Founders Day! At the
ceremony this spring, we heard a state of the chapter address from Noble Ruler Cale
Gent. He highlighted special accomplishments that Eta Chapter has received
throughout the past year such as national awards, homecoming, undergraduate
brother achievements, and introduced the 2018 executive council. The program also
included awarding alumni brothers for their continued dedication and support to
Alpha Gamma Rho. We concluded the day with the ribbon cutting ceremony for the
2nd Century Project. The day was highlighted by speeches by President Wendy
Wintersteen, Associate Dean Dr. David Acker, and AGR North Central Regional Vice
President Dan Johnson. Brothers Mike Nissly and Shamus Brown were also
awarded for all of the work that they put into this project throughout this past
year. Special congratulations to the following brothers:

25-Year Testimonial - Glenn W. Fuhr
50-Year Testimonial - Arlen Wonderlich
Alumni Achievement Award - Kenneth D. Isley
Agricultural Leadership Award - Mark A. Stutsman and Scott R.
Stutsman
30th Years of Service Award - Paul Heineman

Varieties 2018: "A Tripp to Remember"



During Iowa State's 87th annual Varieties competition the men of Alpha
Gamma Rho participated in Pairing F, "A Tripp to Remember". Our team
consisted of the women of Chi Omega, Sigma Kappa, and the men of Sigma Phi
Epsilon. Our team advanced onto the finals and will be performing on February
23rd and 24th in hopes of winning another Varieties for Alpha Gamma Rho.

AGR Brothers Contact Information:

If you have trouble receiving information from the undergraduate members of Eta Chapter please
follow the link below to update your information to receive more publications!

Alumni Contact Information Update Form
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STAY CONNECTED:

http://www.isuagr.org/contact-update.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/Alpha-Gamma-Rho-Eta-Chapter-271023109582476/
https://twitter.com/isuagr?lang=en
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8434624

